
 

                   

Teacher Messages 
 
Hi Year 7 
Hope you are all staying safe and well in 
these unusual times! Please make sure you 
are doing as much work as you can so you 
don’t fall behind, being helpful at home, and 
getting plenty of exercise!! Try do something 
different every day so it doesn’t get boring- I 
have been trying to get better at baking. If 
you get really bored, just let me know and I’ll 

think of lots more work for you to do 😉 
Missing you all lots, take care 
                      Mrs Godbehere x  
 

Hello Year 7. 
 

I hope you're all keeping safe, looking after 

yourselves and enjoying some time with the 

family. Please make sure you keep up with the 

school work as we will hit the ground running as 

soon as we come back but most importantly at the 

moment is that you're safe and well. You know 

that Mr Bradley and I love a joke and tell them to 

you every Tuesday morning in assembly. So I 

want you to think of, or find the funniest joke, and 

either save it for when we are back to school or 

email both of us to make us laugh. Here is my 

effort... 
"Where does a dog go when it loses its tail?" 
"The retail store" 
That is funny, admit it... you laughed.  
Anyway Year 7 I best be off and start some work 

from home, we really miss you all and especially 

7A but we will be back to normal soon.  
Stay safe and look after yourselves.  
Mr Gillett 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Answers from last week’s quiz 
 
Chocolate Labrador                
Doberman 
Great Dane 
Huskie 
Japanese spitz 
West Highland terrier 
Poodle 
French bulldog 
German pointer 

 

 

Mars Bar Cake 

100g softened Butter              Melt the mars bars, syrup and butter           

4 Mars Bars (chopped)           in a large bowl. Add Rice Krispies,  

1 ½ Golden Syrup                     pour into a lined tray and press down 

150g Rice Krispies                    firmly.  

 350g Milk Chocolate               Melt the chocolate in a separate 

                                                     Bowl and pour over the mix. 

                                                     Leave to set in fridge. 

 

Hello Year 7, Parents and Carers, 

I hope you are all well and staying safe. We have seen a 

change in the weather this week, which means I have had 

to do some jobs inside that I have been putting off. I have 

now got a tidy spare room and no ironing pile! 

I would love to hear what you have all been up to, so please 

keep them emails coming in. Max Wilkinson has been 

writing letters to people isolated in hospital with no visitors. 

I am sure you will agree that this is an excellent idea, well 

done Max! 

 If you would like to get involved in a similar idea here is the 

link. 

https://www.ageuk.org.uk/sheffield/get-involved/gift-a-

smile/ 

Just for fun 
Do any of us really know the people we live with? I googled 
100 questions to ask my Son about himself. The results 
were surprising.  
Here is the link below: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/groups/getting-to-

know-you-questions.cfm  
 I would like you to ask the person/people who you live 
with to find out more about them, there will be things that 
you never knew! Hope you have fun doing this with your 
family and learning new things about them.  
 
Stay safe 
Sue Parlett 
 
sueparlett@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Cockerpoo 
Pekinese 
Chowchow 
Beagle 
Bearded colly 
Old English sheepdog 
Red setter 
Australian cattle dog 
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